June 16, 2021


Dear Delegates (of the Learning to Learn webinar),

In just a few days we will be learning together.  I am so looking forward to it and I hope you are too!  

Please download the folder called Learning to Learn.  Within that main folder, you will find additional folders.  Some contain files that will require printing and others will be referenced during our time together.  

In the folder called, Printing. Please note that there are sub-folders called, A3 and A4.  I would really like you to print the files in the A3 folder, to an A3 size.  You will be using these organisers during your workshop experience. Printing these to an A3 size will ensure you have enough room to record the information required.  If you have coloured fine liner pens, please have them available.  I always invite my learners to record in colour, as it switches on the brain when referencing your notes later in time.  IF you are unable to print the pages, you can access them digitally.  Ideally, the brain processes information much better when you are recording in a written format so if you can manage a way to print the pages I would really appreciate it as will you when you see how beneficial it is to your learning.

The folder called, A4, also contains files that require printing.  As indicated, these files can be printed to an A4 size.  I would like them readily available for you to reference and perhaps ‘scribble’ on, as we explore new content together.

In the main folder, you will also find 3 further folders: 
Tools for Planning, Organising, and Evaluating
About the ‘so what’
About Planning

These folders need to be accessible on your desktop but their contents do not require printing.  You will be provided time during the workshop to explore these files. I will guide you in this exploration; and of course, they will be available to you following our time together.

Before I leave you, within the folder called: A3 Printing there is an organiser that I would like you to complete BEFORE we meet on the 23rd.  It is called: L2L Pre-Thinking Org.  By spending some time thinking about the focus areas outlined on this organiser, your brain will be better prepared to ‘take in’ and ‘make sense’ of the new learning to come!

Please feel free to email me should you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Lane
lane@laneclark.ca
